Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

Sent: Monday, August 17, 2020 2:02 PM

To: ‘Aaron Pachlhofer'; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Eads, Cristina,
EMNRD

Cc: Addison Guelker; Mann, Ryan

Subject: NCS2003132855 DENTON NO 5 SWD BATTERY @ 30-025-05226

Attachments: (C-141 Closure) NCS2003132855 DENTON NO 5 SWD BATTERY @ 30-025-05226-1.pdf

NCS2003132855 DENTON NO 5 SWD BATTERY @ 30-025-05226

Mr. Pachlhofer,
The OCD has denied the submitted Closure Report C-141 for incident # NCS2003132855 DENTON NO 5 SWD BATTERY @
30-025-05226 for the following reasons:

e This report is the exact same report that was previously submitted on 03/20/2020 and denied on 04/29/2020.
All information regarding incident # NCS2003132855 can be found in the online image data base under the
incident #: http://ocdimage.emnrd.state.nm.us/imaging/IncidentFileView.aspx?incident=nC5$2003132855

The Denied C-141 can be found in the online image file. Please review and make the required correction prior to
resubmitting through the fee portal.
Thank you,

Victoria Venegas

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division

811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210

(575) 748-1283
Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate
contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval
does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations.



